
    Four Winds Marine 
Victorian Trailable Yacht  
Championships - 2011 

 
To be conducted at Paynesville by  

 the Gippsland Lakes Yacht Club 
 

April 2nd & 3rd 2011 
 

 
 
The 2011 Victorian Championship is an opportunity for all Victorian trailable yacht owners to get together 
for a weekend of good racing and good fun on the picturesque Gippsland Lakes at Paynesville. Note this 
weekend in your diary now. Organise your crew and family to ensure that you don’t miss this prestigious 
event on the Victorian trailable yacht calendar.  
 

The Notice of Race will be available soon; posted to your Club or 
Association or from the YV and Gippsland Lakes Yacht Club websites. 

 
  


